
Event Centre Construction Update  September 6, 2022 
 
Site preparation work is now underway. A small trenched area from the Studley 
gym to the project site was created to install an electrical duct-bank. Crews will 
not begin removing the asphalt and then rock until late September into October. 
Major tenders are still open and will need to be awarded before mobilization will 
begin on the Event Centre structure.  
  
All construction updates will be posted on the Event Centre website at Dalhousie 
Event Centre - Facilities Management - Dalhousie University.  
  
The design for the Event Centre as posted on the website and shared at 
Dalhousie’s community meeting in July was approved by Dalhousie’s Board of 
Governors at its June 28 meeting.  
  
 

https://www.dal.ca/dept/facilities/campus-development/projects/event-centre.html
https://www.dal.ca/dept/facilities/campus-development/projects/event-centre.html

